DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR

- September 21st-Fish Fry
- September 25th-Congregational meeting
 - September 28-Wanda Mountain Boys

This Week's Services & Activities:			Next Week:
Sunday	9:00 am	Sunday School	Sept. Greeters Bob Kindermann
	10:00 am	Worship Service	Emmanuel Beetem
	6:00 pm	Insight (Sr. High)	Sound TechDon Readhead
			Video Tech Steve Markwell
Tuesday	7:00 pm	Ladies Bible Study	WelcomeJonathan Sorensen
			Scripture Chris Gleason
Wednesday	1:00 pm	Ladies Bible Study	Children's Church Christina Moore
	6:30 pm	Prayer Meeting	NurserySonja Hancock
		B.O.B (Jr. High)	Quinn Moore
		Kingdom Kids (3yrs-5th)	FellowshipLori Hart
			Don & Carla Readhead
Saturday	7:00 am	Ministry to Men	

General Fund Financial Update

 Budget vs. Income (as of 08/31/25)
 Income vs. Expenses
 Weekly Budget:
 \$4,513

 YTD Budget:
 \$157,955
 YTD Income:
 \$151,363
 Offering Last Week:
 \$3,875

 YTD Income:
 \$163,122
 YTD Expenses:
 \$134,866

YTD Income: \$163,122 YTD Expenses: \$134,866 YTD Surplus: \$5,167 YTD Surplus: \$16,497

Evangelical Free Church of Taylorville

319 S. Washington St. · Taylorville, IL 62568 · 217-824-9473

Church Community Builder: https://tefc.ccbchurch.com

Donald C. Beetem, Lead Pastor • Jonathan E. Sorensen, Co-Pastor

2025 Elder Board Members & Areas of Responsibility:

Ministry Development: Jonathan Sorensen

Worship: Bryant Harrold · Property (indoors): Don Beetem

Outdoors/Grounds: Rick Norton • Finance & Stewardship: Steve Southworth

Evangelism: Chris Gleason · Instruction: Steve Markwell · Fellowship: Dave Roberts

Evangelical Free Church of Taylorville

September 07, 2025

Welcome to Worship

Announcements & Prayer - Nate Howard "The Lord Almighty Reigns" "Indescribable"

Worship through Prayer - Pastor Don Beetem

Worship Through Hearing the Word

"Knowing You"

Scripture Reading - Ben Cruikshank
Philippians 3:7-8 (Pew Bible Page 1163)

Children's Church (ages 4+) - Dana Beetem

Message - Pastor Jonathan Sorensen

Worship Through Commitment

"I Surrender All" H245 Communion Benediction - Pastor Jonathan Sorensen

Nursery (Infant - 3 years)

Yolanda Gleason & Jodie Owen

Please join us downstairs following the service for a time of fellowship

2025 Theme: Let Your Light Shine (Matthew 5:16)

Love Jesus Christ * Love one another * Reach others

Mark your Calendars!

Our annual Fish fry will be Sunday September 21st following the service @ Kiwanis Park. Bring a side dish or desert to share!

Congregational Meeting!

September 25th @ 7 pm



Kingdom Kids!

If you are willing and able to provide snacks for this ministry please sign up front. Thank you!

Ladies Bible Study

A second ladies bible study is starting! Join us Tuesday evenings starting on Sept 9th @ 7pm here in the church library. We are doing a study by Kyle Idleman "Every Thought Captive". If you have any questions seen Veronica Howard.

S.A.L.T

Time for another SALT meeting: Monday September 8th, 11:30 Potluck lunch with Fried Chicken. Please bring a side dish to share!

All Ladies welcome!

Visiting?

We would love to get to know you. Scan QR to connect with us!



Great News!!!

The Wanda Mountain Boys are coming back to TEFC. They will be here September 28 @ 6pm. Please spread the word!!!! Good opportunity to bring our unsaved friends.

Finding your Identity in Christ

First annual women's conference October 18th 8:45-3:30
Pleasant Hill Christian Church
19433 West Frontage Road
Raymond, IL
More information up front!

Hope House

Hope house is a non-profit organization reaching out to families who experience the loss of a child. We began with the idea of providing a 3-4 day respite stay in a quiet country setting where the family would be able to spend some time together in a safe place while they navigate the emotional ups and downs of their new normal. Since we began building several years ago, we realize we have felt the need to reach out to families not, while we await completion of the building. Our goal right now is to continue to serve hurting families as we spread awareness in the community and raise funds to complete the building. If you have any questions about Hope House of Central Illinois you can contact us at hopehouseofcentralillinois@yahoo.com or see Beth Markwell.

Check them out on Facebook or at www.hopehouseofcentralillinois.org

Hope house is having a drive thru Dinner

Tuesday, September 30 from 4:30-6:30pm @ Taylorville Christian Church.

15\$ per meal ticket